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Grand Knight’s Message: 

Brother Knights, 

 

  Your council is “On the move!!!” We have already had two successful Pancake Breakfasts and Bake 

Sales. Christ the King Catholic Community has been very supportive of us and our projects. Our hard work and efforts 

have been returned in the way of financial blessings so that we can continue to do our ‘good deeds’ to support our 
church and those in need. Thank you to all who have volunteered your time at our fund-raising events; your support of 

Pastoral Council in selling 50-40-10 raffle tickets; and preparation for upcoming events. You guys, my brother knights, 

are awesome! 

  Our work on the wall of fame has slowed down recently and I am in need of your  help. ‘Calling all Veter-
an Knights and those currently serving’-- I am in need of a picture of you (preferably in uniform). Please get a wallet 

size or 3½ X 5 photo of yourself to me by next meeting (March 10th) so I can plan the display for you; “Our Patri-

ots”. 

  Kindly volunteer to help out for: “Fish Fry Fridays’ during Lent. “St. Patty’s Day Dinner-Dance” on 
March 14th. If you need more Seminarian Education Fund Raffle Tickets to sell call us. We will need your help also to 

sell them after masses as well. 

As you may know, the women have star ted the process of establishing a Women's Auxiliary at Chr ist the King. 

Please help us support them in their efforts to get this Auxiliary up and running. After a brief discussion with Luanne 
Wagner and Vickie Gorski; it looks like the Auxiliary is off to a good start with around 12 to 14 women attending the 

initial meeting.   

 As we prepare for Easter, a Knight’s Lenten thought can be found in the church bulletin. Let 

us all learn to: 

“Love for Lent” 

We can turn our personal sacrifices during the Lenten season into a gift for others. 

 

    Vivat Jesus  

    SK Vincent Gorski, Grand Knight 
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Knews you can use: 

 On March 21st @ 9:00a.m. First Choice Pregnancy Services is holding the annual March for Life 

Fundraising Event @ Jaycee Park. In 2014 they administered 4,155 pregnancy test and 2,008 ultrasounds. 

They have set a goal of raising $50,000 this year. There are March For Life Pledge Forms available at the 

First Choice Office, you may also call them and they will be sure to get pledge forms to you. (702) 733-

0323. Feel free to contribute by on-line giving, simply go to their March for Life page.  

 Please see Sam & Maria Patino for more information.    

Words to Live by: 

“The Constitution was never 

meant to prevent people from 

praying; its declared purpose was 

to protect their freedom to pray”  

Ronald Regan 

 

 

"An evangelizer must never look 

like someone 

who has just 

come back 

from a funeral."  

("Evangelii 

Gaudium," Nov. 

24, 2013).  

 

 

 

On February 18, 2015, we 

begin (began) our Forty Days 
of Lent. This is a time of 

reflection and prayer for 

some and 
others may 

donate to 

charity in the 
tradition of 

almsgiving. 

For many 
though, the 

tradition of 

fasting is the chosen means 
of honoring their faith. 

Though the paths we take 

through the Lenten season 
may differ, we all embark on 

the same spiritual journey 

and we all share in the same 
goal; to reaffirm our commit-

ment to Christ and to our 

fellow man.  

Bishop Joseph Pepe  

 

 

Good of the Order: 

 Jim Dammeyer Joe Benkovic 

 JP Martin  Michael Valentine 

 Warren Welch 

 

Good of the Order Chairman: 

 SK Les Lisicki PGK 

 702-362-9903 Home 

 702-499-1095 Cell 

magicles@cox.net  
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Degree Coordinator: 

 Rick Houle 
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hammergrafix@yahoo.com 
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Council 14144 Events:  
 

 Fish Fry every Friday during lent 5 pm to 9 pm 

 3/6 - 3/8 NASCAR - Ticket takers 

 3/10 Council Meeting 

 3/14 St Patty’s Day Dinner/Dance 

 4/11 Pasta Dinner/Live Band (joint effort with Holy Spirit) 

 4/12 Pancake Breakfast  

 4/14 Council Meeting 

 5/3   Cinco De Mayo 

 5/10 Carnations for Mothers  

 5/12 Council Meeting 

 6/7   Pancake Breakfast 

 6/9   Council Meeting 

Knight of the Month: 

August 2014 -   Wayne Babchak 

September 2014 - SK Sebastian Nocita 

October 2014  -   Richard Medici 

November 2014 -  Patrick Westerlund 

December 2014 -  Sam Head 

 

January  2015 -  Fabio Villaquiraw 

February 2015  - SK Bill Wasserburger 

March 2015  -   

April 2015  -  

May 2015  -  

June 2015  -  

July 2015  -  

 

 

 

Family of the Month: 

August 2014 -   SK Les Lisicki PGK 

September 2014 -   SK Gene Lush 

October 2014  -   Ken Chipman 

November 2014  -   SK Sam Patino 

December 2014  -  SK Rob Donoghue 

 

January  2015  -  SK Vince Gorski 

February 2015  -  SK Frank Fuchs 

March 2015  -   

April 2015  -  

May 2015  -  

June 2015  -  

July 2015  -  
Color Corps Events: 
3/6  Dedication of historical marker (South of Laughlin) for Fray Francisco Hermengildo 

Garces a Franciscan Missionary this is the location where Father said the first Mass ever 

held in Nevada.  

Are women supposed to cover their heads at Mass?  
 Here’s the history of this practice: The 1917 Code of Canon Law specifies that women are obligated to cover their 

heads when approaching the altar and whenever in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament. This tradition (as evi-

denced by St. Paul’s treatment of the topic) was part of the Christian Tradition since the earliest days of the Church. 

 Now, here’s where it gets tricky. In 1983, the Code of Canon Law (which replaces the 1917 Code) doesn’t 

mention this practice. At all.  

So, here are the facts: Catholic women are no longer obligated to observe this practice much like all Catholics 

are no longer obligated to abstain from meat on Fridays. The practice is not null, but it is no longer obligatory. Just as 

we are all called to make some sort of sacrifice every Friday in memorial of the Passion (be it abstaining from 

meat, making an effort to spend extra time in prayer, giving the money we might spend on a fancy coffee to the home-

less person we pass on our way to work, etc.), we (both women and men) are still called to discern how we can ap-

proach the Blessed Sacrament with special humility and reverence (be it wearing a veil, changing out of our gym 

clothes before coming to Mass, making the sign of the cross whenever we pass a church, etc.). 

Source: C. Kennell Kim - http://bustedhalo.com/questionbox  

http://bustedhalo.com/questionbox

